
Dear Senate Finance and Public Administration
I am writing to show my strong support for Senator Madigan's bill, "Health insurance   Amendment
(Medical Funding for certain types of abortion) Bill 2013.
Gendercide is opposed by most Australians and we should not be funding and encouraging this
through our Medicare funding. I am sure that the average Australian taxpayer would not want
his/her hard earned money contributing to gendercide. Medicare funding should be used exclusively
for health purposes only.
Thank you for your attention
Esther Dourado




